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President

July 11, 2024

Honorable Board of Supervisors
City Hall, Room 244
#1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place
San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Honorable Supervisors:

At the meeting of the Police Commission on Wednesday, July 10, 2024, the following
resolution was adopted:

RESOLUTION NO. 24-77

MAX CARTER-OBERSTONE
Vice President

LARRY YEE
Commissioner

JESUSYÁÑEZ
Commissioner

KEVIN BENEDICTO
Commissioner

DEBRA WALKER
Commissioner

C. DON CLAY
Commissioner

Sergeant Stacy Youngblood
Secretary

APPROVAL TO ADOPT A RESOLUTION URGING THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS TO RETROACTIVELY AUTHORIZE THE
POLICE DEPARTMENT TO ACCEPT AND EXPEND AN IN-KIND GIFT OF 1,800 UNITS OF NALOXONE VALUED AT $81,300
THROUGH THE NALOXONE DISTRIBUTION PROJECT (NDP), WHICH IS FUNDED BY THE SUBSTANCE ABUSE AND
MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES ADMINISTRATION AND ADMINISTERED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH CARE SERVICES.
NALOXONE FROM THIS PROJECT WILL BE USED TO HELP COMBAT OPIOID OVERDOSE-RELATED DEATHS;

RESOLVED, that the Police Commission hereby urges the Board of Supervisors to retroactively authorize the
Police Department to accept and expend an in-kind gift of 1,800 units of Naloxone valued at $81,300 through the
Naloxone Distribution Project (NDP), which is funded by the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration
and administered by the Department of Health Care Services. Naloxone from this project will be used to help combat
opioid overdose-related deaths.

1211/ks

AYES:

EXCUSED:

Commissioners Clay, Walker, Benedicto, Yee, Vice President
Carter-Oberstone and President Elias

Commissioner Yanez

Very truly yours,

%,A
Sergeant Stacy Youngblood
Secretary
THE POLICE COMMISSION

cc: CFO Kimmie Wu/Fiscal
Manager Li Wu/Fiscal
Grants Manager Fannie Yeung/Fiscal
Grants Analyst Robert Ashpole/Fiscal
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